
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
DECEMBER 5, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, December 5, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.  Also 
present was Casey Jarmes, News-Review. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of November 28, 2022 as submitted.  All 
ayes and motion carried. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of December 5, 2022 claims listing as submitted.  All 
ayes and motion carried.   
 
Various Board and Committee reports was held.  Hadley and Wood attended the Fifth District 
Legislative meeting in Ottumwa.  Snakenberg attended no meetings last week. 
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  Snakenberg moved, Hadley seconded to 
proceed with upgrade for state required elevator compliance proposal of $7,988 as submitted.   All ayes 
and motion carried.  Discussion was held regarding use of opioid settlement payments. 
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:05 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
 
  Approved __________  Disapproved __________ 
 
 
___________________________ __________________________ ___________________________ 
Michael C. Hadley                          Daryl Wood                                 Fred Snakenberg  
             
 
 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

